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Friday 14th February 2020 

 

Family Learning Day  

   

Hevingham Primary School would like to invite 

parents/carers, grandparents, aunts, uncles, 

younger brothers and sisters to join their child 

for a spring themed family learning afternoon on 

Thursday 19th March from 1.30pm-3pm. During 

the afternoon we will be enjoying a variety of art 

and craft activities. Refreshments will be 

available.  

 

Number Day for NSPCC 

   

Thank you to everyone that contributed to our 

Number Day for the NSPCC we raised an amazing 

£205.06 for NSPCC and £111.46 for the Friends. 

The NSPCC figure includes money collect for non-

uniform. 

 

Money Online 

 

Aylsham High School are holding a FREE workshop 

exploring the benefits of being able to shop and 

save money online safely and securely on Friday 

13th March from 10am – 12.30pm. During the 

morning there will be an opportunity to get up to 

date with useful money saving websites and 

services. You will be offered hints and tips to 

help find the best deals and bargains, advised how 

to compare the market and shop online safely and 

securely. Please book your place by emailing 

mharding@aylshamhigh.norfolk.sch.uk or by 

calling 07780 887348.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Forest Friends at Erpingham School 

 

Erpingham Primary School are holding some 

outdoor fun for pre-school children. This is a 

fantastic opportunity for you and your child to 

experience the natural outdoor world in a 

creative, fun & imaginative way. Run by a level 3 

qualified forest school practitioner since 2011. 

The cost will be £20 per half term. The 

sessions will run every Tuesday from 10am -

11.30am for pre-school children. To book your 

place please contact Nicola Newt at 

office@erpingham.norfolk.sch.uk or call 01263 

761365.  

 

Under 5’s  

 

Thank you for your responses to help dismantle 

the climbing frame at our under 5’s. We would 

love more help if anyone is available on Saturday 

22nd February. Thank you in advance.  

 

Key Dates 

February 

Fri 14th – Break for half term. 

Mon 24th – Back to school 

Mon 24th – Wed 26th – YR5/6 Hilltop 

Residential 

March 

Wed 4th – Maths Day 

Thurs 5th – World Book Day 

Fri 13th – Sports Relief Day 

Thurs 19th – FLD @ Hevingham 1.30pm-3pm 

April 

Wed 1st – Break for Easter Holidays 

 

Headteacher Award 

 

 Headteacher Award  
 

 

George 

Mills 

Super calculations  

Erin-Rose 

Craynor 

Fantastic independent writing 

 

Mrs. Lydia Board – Head Teacher 
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